
 
 

 
FREEPORT LNG EMPLOYEES DONATE SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

 
Freeport LNG and its employees donated school supplies to Brazosport ISD in August 2011.  “These 
supplies were donated by employees and a company who see the need to serve the community in which 
we live, work and operate. These items will be distributed to children who are homeless or highly 
disadvantaged in the Freeport area,” commented Robert Pate, terminal manager for Freeport LNG.  “We 
became involved with this group of kids in 2010 through our connection with Operation Backpack, which 
provides meals to them during the school year and the summer.  This is our second year to provide 
school supplies and we are proud to continue our relationship with this special group of kids.”   
 
Pictured from left are  Ronnie Barnes, principal of Brazosport High School; Robert Pate, Freeport LNG 
terminal manager; and Wendy Mazurkiewicz, human resources and community relations manager for 
Freeport LNG. 
 


